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A Message from the York Region Chairman and CEO 
 
On behalf of The Regional Municipality of York, please accept a warm welcome to the 
26th Annual Canadian Association of Police Governance Conference. 
 
Each year, this important conference provides an opportunity for participants to 
collaborate, innovate and be part of the conversation on the future of policing and police 
governance. 
 
The Regional Municipality of York prides itself on being an excellent place to live and is 
one of the safest places to live in Canada.  
 
This event supports our Region’s efforts in enhancing public safety while commending 
the collaborative and pro-active work being done to improve police governance across 
Canada. 
 
Your commitment to providing this forum also reflects the value placed on creating 
strong, safe and caring communities.  
 
I also wish to personally recognize the attendees and organizers of this year’s 
conference. Please accept my congratulations and best wishes for a truly successful 
event. 

 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Wayne Emmerson 

York Region Chairman and CEO 


